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Stay Safe: October is National Cyber Security Awareness Month! 
October is designated as National Cyber Security Awareness Month by the National Cyber 
Security Alliance. Each year, the campaign encourages safe online behavior by educating users 
on the importance of cybersecurity and how to be cybersafe. This year we are featuring 
various activities intended to educate and entertain! 
 Click Here to view the cybersecurity calendar of activities scheduled throughout October! 
 Click Here to access the lineup for cybersecurity informational speakers and schedule of 

live events happening around Texas Children's! 

Stay Refreshed: Cybersecurity Games Return for 2021! 

Cybersecurity Games return for 2021! Cybercriminals 
know humans are often the weakest link in information 
security, so it's everyone's responsibility to defend our 
organization! 
  

Watch for email invitations from Living Security, TCH’s 
cyber security training tool, and KNOWBe4, TCH’s phishing 
campaign tool, to play games/puzzles/trainings, watch a 
TCHFLIX and compete in a security-themed Cyber Escape 
Online game. 

 
  

 

https://texaschildrens.pmail4.com/PoliteMail/files/CSAM%20Events%20Updated%202.JPG
https://texaschildrens.pmail4.com/PoliteMail/files/Cyber%20Security%20Month%202021%20Schedule%20of%20Events%20v4(1).pdf
https://texaschildrens.pmail4.com/PoliteMail/files/CyberEscapeOnline_flyer2.1.pdf
https://texaschildrens.pmail4.com/PoliteMail/files/CyberEscapeOnline_flyer2.1.pdf


 

Coming Soon: Required Cyber Security Annual 
Training  
Practical Security for Protecting You and Our Patients, an 
annual required course intended to promote basic security 
awareness, will be available Monday, November 1, in 
HealthStream. All Texas Children’s employees, Baylor staff, 
contractors and volunteers are required to complete this 
training. Watch for more information coming soon! 

 

Stay Informed: Avaya Maintenance to Reboot IP Phones 
Information Services will update IP Phones based on the schedule 
linked below. The maintenance is minor but will cause phones to 
reboot. Click Here for details on the update schedule, what to expect 
and more!  

 

Please do not respond to this email; this mailbox is not monitored. For assistance, call the IS Service Desk at 
832.824.3512. 

 

https://texaschildrens.pmail4.com/PoliteMail/files/Avaya%20Maintenance%20October%202021.pdf

